
 
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  David A. Hulseberg, Village Manager 

  

FROM: William Heniff, AICP 

 Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: October 7, 2010 

 

SUBJECT: Lombard Historical Commission Landmark Site Designation – 125 E. 

Washington Boulevard 

    

 

Attached please find the following items for Village Board consideration as part of the 

October 7, 2010 Village Board meeting: 

 

1. IDRC report for 125 E. Washington Boulevard. 

 

2. An Ordinance approving landmark site designation for the single-family residence 

located at 125 E. Washington Boulevard. 

 

The Historical Commission held a public meeting regarding this request on September 7, 

2010 and made the recommendation set forth herein.  They reviewed and approved the 

written recommendation at a special meeting on September 13, 2010.  The Commission 

recommends that the residence be designated as a landmark site. 
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